Rogers Centre tour.

Thank you to Naomi (BRC) who arranged for an amazing tour of Rogers Centre for Participants from
each location. It was especially exciting to meet Buck Martinez and have our picture taken with him!

A huge congrats to Andrea (PHX) who gave birth to a beautiful baby boy, Rhys on Sept 6. All of us
here at Pegasus can’t wait to meet him!

Pegasus Annual Picnic—A big than you to......

Thank you to everyone who helped make our annual picnic a success. Despite a bit of rain in what would
be the “summer of rain” we had a great bocce tournament and delicious picnic. Congratulations to SH
Armstrong Team for bringing home the trophy for the first time this year.

Thank you to our donors for the day—FreshCo, Starbucks, M&M Food Market, as well as all the fami-
lies who contributed.

Thank you to volunteers Debbie, Joe and Caleb for BBQ-ing and serving.

Thank you to John S from Kew Beach lawn bowling for hosting us and setting up.
Thank you to Gene D for all the work you do to make our picnic a success.

Thank you to the police community response team from 55 Division for joining us.

Thank you to Peter and Rory for providing the entertainment.




Above, Champs for the first time!

SH Armstrong team members Paul,
Chris and interloper Nick from PHX.
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Above, bocce games in action

Below Jen F and the police bocce team

Above, something at Riverdale
farm tickled Sarah’s funny bone.

Below, “Sparkles” jewelry being
sold by Nick and Michelle.




